
To all students registered in the year 2017, 2018 and 2019 to follow degree 
programmes at the Postgraduate Institute of Agriculture, University of 
Peradeniya. 
 
 
 

All students registered at the PGIA to follow degree programmes in the year 2017, 2018 and 
2019 are hereby reminded to complete your degree at your earliest to avoid any restrictions 
stipulated under maximum period allowed for you to complete the degree programmes. 
Therefore you all are hereby informed that it is essential to complete all the requirements 
and apply for Comprehensive Examination/Thesis Defense Examination to earn your 
respective postgraduate degree. 

 

Once you complete all the requirements this would enable us to report the same to the 
Board of Management, Senate and the upcoming convocation of the year 2023. Further you 
are advised to check the academic status of your studentship appearing in the MIS of PGIA 
to see any shortfalls to be fulfilled by you with respect to your academic programme and 
complete such requirements before the deadlines stipulated. 

 

Please note that this information is communicated just to facilitate you and we hope that this 
notice would be useful to you in realizing your academic goals. 

 

If you have any issues please communicate with your Supervisor, Secretary or Chairperson 
of your Board of Study, Deputy Registrar/PGIA or Director/PGIA. 

 

For any clerical assistance please contact 0812388219/0812395576/0812395587 Registration 
and Admission branch, PGIA. 


